
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/30/2021 6:05:22 PM

First name: Matthew

Last name: Simmons

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: It's frankly ridiculous that the Forest Service is arguing that they don't need to conduct a full

Environmental Impact Statement for this project. The cumulative and indirect impacts will be large and should be

considered. Increased traffic, noise, damage to habitat, visual impacts, and many others need to be fully

considered. 

 

Beyond that, I believe that because the mountain is sacred to Sandia Pueblo, they should have considerable

input and the final say on the project. Have you adequately consulted with them?


